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ANNOUNCEMENTS

E

Spring Dinner 2010 29)®
& EGM e

Date: Sunday, 7 March 2010 (EBHT )

Time: 17:00 - 18:00 (EGM)
18:00 onward (Dinner)

Place:Ho Choi Banquet and Seafood Restaurant (45 /8 & HE %)
3/F, China Resources Bldg, 26 Harbour Road, Wanchai
Price: $300 per person (for old boys, adults & spouses)

$150 per person (for senior old boys aged 65-74,
students & children)

Free of charge (for senior old boys aged 75 or above)

R i &E iries: Silas Chan (85) at 9244 8448
(Emal siasowinepatiogom) .Canton.ese Opera
in English
[ ]
S T DVD Available for

® Wah Yan Gratitude Dinner 2009 snapshot replay sale

DINNER HIGHLIGHTS

m Sale of Burgundy red wine (limited production
of 3,600 bottles only) The DVD recording of the 2009 performance

A Lizard Is No Dragon is available for sale at HK$200.

B Free gifts

Please contact Ms Stella Ng

@ (Email: sywng@wahyan.edu.hk) of Wah Yan College HK

at 2572-2251 to place your order now.




REPORT

Wah Yan Gratitude Dinner 2009

Wah Yan Hong Kong celebrated its 90th anniversary and Wah Yan Kowloon celebrated its 85th anniversary on 13 December 2009 at
The Grand Hall of Hong Kong Convention and Exhibition Centre.

Pa;t;(-fpants at the foyer il full of participants Guests of honour on stage Guests of honour cutting birthday cake

Auction items at a glance Auction item - Desk portion of WYK  Auction item - WYCHK car plate Hacken Lee (left) and Raymond Yu
performing on stage

Photo courtesy of WYCHK Photography Team

Christmas Message from the Chairman

Christmas and the New Year are times for celebration. | wish you all an enjoyable Christmas and a Happy New Year. This is a busy year
for the Past Students Association with a lot of activities, particularly in the second half of the year. With the inauguration of the
Medical, Legal and Finance Fraternities, we have a much stronger tie within the different professional fields of our Wahyanites.

We have the Walkathon and the Cantonese Opera in English in October, Re-Union Dinner in November and the Reflection Camp and
the Gratitude Dinner in December, just to name a few major events. Our celebrations will go on with Spring Dinner after the Chinese
New Year in March and "Wah Yan Encore" in July. | look forward to welcoming you at these gatherings. Stay tuned with the
announcements on our website.

I wish you and your family good health and a prosperous year ahead.

Martin Kwan (80)

Wahyanites

is an official newsletter published by the 'Wah Yan (Hong Kong) Past Students Association Ltd.' aiming at promoting communication among its
members. You are most welcome to submit your article by fax to the Editorial Board at 2893-9290. Ideas and opinions expressed in articles appearing in
this Wahyanites are those of the authors and do not necessarily represent the ideas and opinions of the Editorial Board, the School or the Association.

For membership affairs, please contact the Secretariat by fax (2893-9290) or by email: wyhkpsa@netvigator.com.

E[I“ﬂrial Bnal‘d Chief Editor: Leo Yu (91)





